
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 
MEETING DATE:   September 17, 2008   
 
SUBJECT: Former Etowah Library Use 
 
ATTACHMENTS:   No 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
At the September 2, 2008 meeting, the Board of Commissioners directed Staff to formally 
solicit proposals for the use of the former Etowah Library building. The Request for Proposals 
(RFP) was e-mailed to identified interested parties, and posted on the County’s website on 
Wednesday, September 3rd. The RFP was also advertised in the Times-News on September 8, 
2008. Proposal were due to the County on or before September 15, 2008. Because the deadline 
was scheduled for a date following the preparation of agenda materials, Staff will distribute the 
submitted proposals to the Board prior to the meeting.   
 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
The Board is requested to discuss the proposals submitted, and direct Staff regarding future 
direction regarding the buildings use. 
 
 
 
 Suggested Motion: 

 
No motion suggested.  


